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      When replying, please refer to: 
      DEBEQUE POND #1 dam, DAMID 700110 
      Water Division 5, Water District 70 
 
 
SUBJECT: Verification of construction 
 
Dear Mr. Higley, 
 
As requested by Mr. Drew Pearson of your office, I have observed the completed construction 
of the DeBeque Pond #1 dam.  I confirmed by field measurements that the dam was 
constructed as a non-jurisdictional water impoundment according to our Rules and 
Regulations for Dam Safety and Dam Construction. 
 
Please do not hesitate to call if you have any questions. 
 
        Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Garrett Jackson, P.E. 
Design Review Engineer 

 
ec: Bill McCormick, Dam Safety Branch Chief 
 Alan Martellaro, Division Engineer 
 Erin Gleason, Dam Safety Engineer 
 Alex Fischer, Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission alex.fischer@state.co.us 

 
 

March 26, 2015 
 
Mr. Shawn T. Higley, P.E. 
WWC Engineering 
1275 Maple Street, Suite F 
Helena, MT 59601 
shigley@wwcengineering.com 
 
VIA email 
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